
Andrea Gyger

From: Public Rules

Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 9:08 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: FW: Revised draft notary rules and hearing reminder - rulemaking hearing 9/16/14

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Michael Hocevar   

Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 5:21 AM 

To: Public Notary; Public Rules 

Subject: Re: Revised draft notary rules and hearing reminder - rulemaking hearing 9/16/14 

 

Dear Secretary Gessler: 

 

 A paper and pen signature is unique to a person.  Having seen a great many signatures I can identify the hand 

writting style of that person.  This really helps me determine if it really is that person's signature.  Electronic signatures 

have no unique human qualities to them.  Electronic documents don't qualify for the standards of notary 

acknowledgements. 

 

 As you may recall I am running for state representative district 13. 

 

 Thanks for considering my comments. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael Hocevar 

 

 




